Dunking for “Dough”
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Help Support Our Military Veterans

Sept. 30-Oct. 11th the TES Student Council will be sponsoring a

challenge between the elementary grade levels to benefit the Never
Forgotten Honor Flight Program.

The Never Forgotten Honor Flight is a Central Wisconsin based program whose goal is to fly
veterans from our area who served during WWII, the Korean War, or the Vietnam War to
Washington D.C. to visit the memorials erected in their honor.

It costs roughly $500.00 to fly a single veteran on this memorable flight. Our goal is to sponsor
as many veterans as possible from our Tomahawk area. With Veteran’s Day quickly
approaching on November 11", what better way to show veterans that we remember and
appreciate the sacrifices they have made for our country.

To add a little excitement and fun to our fundraising efforts this year, we will be setting

up a challenge as a school._If we are able to raise $2000.00 or more as a

school, our principals Mrs. Woodall and Mr. Heintz have agreed to put on
their wetsuits and risk getting soaked for a good cause. They will head into

a dunk tank set up out on the track. The grade level that raises the most

money for our veterans will have the opportunity to “dunk” our principals
in front of the entire school.

We will keep a constant tally of the donations (change) collected by the grade levels
with jars in the school office over the next two weeks. The grade level that collects the
most will also earn a special treat as a thanks for their efforts. If you have any
questions or concerns please contact your student council advisor Mrs. Barker.



